
 

긬긳긮긵긯긶기긴 FVC Photo Contest: Capture the Magic of Camp! 

We want to see camp through your eyes! 

What iconic scenes or unforgettable moments at the Family Vacation Center 
make your heart smile? Is it your little one at the reptile show? A breathtaking 
sunset over the lagoon? That perfect marshmallow roast at campfire? Whatever 
your special FVC memory is, we’d love for you to share it with us! 

We're excited to announce our FVC Photo Contest, and we’re calling on our 
amazing guests to submit photos that capture the spirit, joy, and beauty of 
camp life. 

Here’s how to enter: 

1. Choose a photo (or a few!) that shows what makes FVC magical to you. 
2. Email your photo(s) to us at familyvacationcenter@alumni.ucsb.edu 
3. Use the subject line: FVC Photo Contest Submission 
4. In your email, feel free to include a short note about why the photo is 

meaningful to you. 

What’s in it for you? 
The winning photo will be turned into a custom paint-by-numbers kit, available 
for purchase at camp in 2026! Whether it’s a dreamy landscape or a 
heartwarming family moment, your photo could become a piece of art that 
guests can take home and recreate. 

Please Note: 

By submitting a photo, you are giving the Family Vacation Center permission to 
share it on our website, social media, and other promotional materials. Only 
submit photos that you are comfortable with us sharing publicly. 

We can’t wait to see camp through your lens! 

 


